Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on February 10, 2025 at 8:05 a.m.

From:

To: Contact TPUC

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Docket No. 24-00044
Date: Saturday, February 8, 2025 3:31:09 PM

This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender
You have not previously corresponded with this sender.
Please exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected

email - STS-Security

Do not approve the Limestone increase request. 400% is insane.

Tyler Browning





